
TESTIMONY OF BRYAN STACKLIN 
Seneca County 

IN OPPOSITION TO Sub. H. B. 114 
 

Chairman Balderson, Vice Chairman Jordan, Ranking Member O’Brien and members of the Committee, I 

am a resident of Seneca County and I am against the proposed reduction of the property line setbacks 

for industrial wind turbines in Sub HB 114.  

I ( Bryan) grew up in the Attica/Republic, Ohio area my entire life.  We had recently been 

looking to purchase a home out in the country but since the proposed wind farms, I have 

stopped my search.  These wind farms will make the area a very undesirable place to live, 

due to the safety concerns, possible health issues, environmental ramifications and loss of 

our scenic countryside.   We think it would be inappropriate to shorten the setbacks any 

more than they already are and we would prefer for people’s safety they be increased.  

People should be put before money; these wind farms will degrade our community and our 

way of life. 

    Bryan and Miranda Stacklin 

    210 S. Main St., Attica, Ohio 44807 
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